# Vision with a Mission

Therefore, go and make disciples of all nations. ~ Matthew 28:19

#### In this issue:

- Ladies' Luncheon
- Ladies' Bible Study
- New Members Received
- Missions Dinner
- Vacation Bible School

## Ladies' Luncheon



The ladies met for the monthly luncheon.

February's luncheon was hosted by Nada Decker and she chose Skillets in Venice for our venue. We had 18 ladies present and it was a wonderful time of good food and great fellowship. The next luncheon is on **March 22nd** and Linda Burbridge is the host.

## New Members Received

We had the pleasure of welcoming **19 new members** into the Grace family on Sunday, February 23rd. These brothers and sisters have been worshipping with us for quite some time and it is a joy to have them officially part of our family. Welcome!!



# Ladies' Bible Study

The ladies are looking forward to resuming the

Bible study on Thursday, March 20th at 2pm at Linda
Szafranski's home. We will be studying the Book of Esther and we will use a study guide by Kelly Minter entitled, "Esther ~ Daring Faith for Such a Time as This."

If you did not get a book and would like to have one, contact Linda Burbridge. Whether you have a book or not, you are more than welcome to join in. We have a great time studying God's Word and sharing.

#### **Missions Dinner**





It is going to be catered again by Gold Rush from Venice and we will be meeting at **Community Presbyterian Church at 6pm.** The cost is \$20.

We will have the opportunity to sit with and ask questions of representatives from the mission groups we support as a church. This will help us get a better understanding of the work they each do.

We support Young Life in Englewood, Pregnancy Solutions and Child Evangelism Fellowship, who are responsible for providing our Good News Club.



# Vacation Bible School/ Five Day Club

We are excited to announce that we will be conducting a Vacation Bible School this summer!

It will take place on July 7-11, 2025 from 10am to 1pm and is for children ages 5-12. The program will be provided by Christian Youth in Action (CYIA) from Child Evangelism Fellowship. Our responsibility during that week is to provide games, crafts and snacks. The CYIA team will do the rest! The week will culminate with inviting the parents to the church service on July 13th to see what their children have done.

We will be getting the word out in our section of town as well as the wider community to let them know this is happening.

Please keep Nada and those who will be working with her in your prayers. We will need helpers and kids!

### **Contact the Pastors**

Pastor lan 941-291-9291 pastorianb@yahoo.com

Pastor John 941-544-9543 qcc.pastorjohn@yahoo.com



Grace Community Church of Englewood 278 S Mango Street, Englewood, FL 34223 941-662-8859 www.gccenglewood.org